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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

February 12 – Professional Development Day – No Students in Session 

February 15 – Family Day – School Closed 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

“Let it snow! Let it snow!” The children at Cloverdale Traditional School are very excited by 

the prospect of potential snow. Please remember to check local radio stations or the district 

website for direction in regards to school closures. Messages are normally posted by 6:30 am. As 

a school, we would follow up with email and telephone messages for school closure. 

Thank you for making our Elementary School one that all of us are proud to be associated with! 

At Cloverdale, we are committed to a strong academic program, healthy opportunities for 

socialization, developing creativity, working collaboratively, and celebrating a healthy school 

climate. Numeracy and literacy skills continue to be developed through a variety of classroom 

activities throughout the school. Learning is both fun and interactive, and student projects are 

shared and demonstrated with pride. 

You may have noticed the ‘new’ container situated on the school grounds near the Thrifty’s 

parking lot. This will be used as our emergency kiosk. It will be cleaned up and painted over the 

coming weeks. 

Stay safe and enjoy your long weekend! 

 

Parking Reminder 

Please ensure that when dropping off or picking up students that you are pulling over in 

designated spots or using the pull through lane and watching your children enter the school 

grounds safely.  Entering the staff section of the parking lot and allowing children to run across 

the parking lot and drop off lane is not permitted.  We have had a few near misses lately and 

want to ensure that everyone is being safe.  We ask parents to please refrain from entering the 

staff section of the parking lot at all.  We have had many instances of parents parking behind 

staff cars and staff not being able to get in or out of the lot.  

 

COVID Reminder 

With updated Provincial Health Officer guidelines, we are working harder to maintain cohorts, 

keep distancing measures in place, and keep everyone safe. We would like to remind families 

that we have asked students to come directly to lines when dropped off at school in the morning, 

so as to avoid crossing cohorts, and avoid situations that are difficult to maintain distance. 
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